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MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
THE DIRECTOR, EMB

FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations and Environment

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE FOR TYPHOON
ODETTE STRICKEN AREAS

DATE : DEC 2 1 2021

On 16 December 2021, Typhoon Odette brought strong winds which caused
flash flood, downed trees, and powerlines, and damage to homes, businesses, roads,
and bridges in Regions V, VI, VIII, X, XI, MIMAROPA and CARAGA, particularly
in the provinces of Surigao, Dinagat, Cebu, Bohol and Eastern Palawan.

In line with this, may we knock on your benevolent hearts to help raise any
amount or goods like mineral water, food, clothes and other necessities for the victims
of Typhoon Odette. You may send your donations to DENR- ACE Land Bank
Savings Account No. 0711074171 or you may directly send your assistance to the
Regional Executive Directors of the devastated areas. Submit report citing Document
Number OUFOE-2021-001069 for record and monitoring purposes.

For consideration.
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